
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

23 September 2022 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
RE: Extra-Curricular Opportunities for Students 
 
We are delighted to inform you of the extra-curricular opportunities available to students this 
term. As a school, we have always offered a wide range of enrichment opportunities to 
students (both at lunchtimes and after school) and encourage them to take part in activities 
outside of their timetabled lessons. Our aim is to provide memorable experiences outside of 
the classroom that will enrich their school experience and support their personal development. 
 
The school’s Learning and Resource Centre (LRC) is open to students is open at break and 
lunchtimes every day for students to loan books, read, or use the space to study 
independently. It is also open after school on Monday and Thursdays until 5 pm. All students 
in Years 7, 8 and 9 will have a fortnightly slot in their English lessons to exchange books and 
browse the wide range of titles on offer.  
 
This year we have launched a new homework club. This will take place in IT1 every lunchtime 
and provides a quiet space - with access to computers - for students to complete their 
homework and receive support in school should they need it.  
 
Our twilight buses run on Monday and Thursday evenings. Our non-service bus routes will 
leave at 4.45 pm (as all extra-curricular sessions finish at 4.30 pm). Students should contact 
Ace Reception at 4.45 pm in the unlikely event that their bus or taxi hasn’t arrived. These 
buses leave from the Twilight bus Stop at the rear of the leisure centre: 
 

 Green route  
 Blue route  
 White route  
 Purple extension route (beyond Wetwang) 

 
The yellow and orange service routes will continue to leave from Bridlington Road and the 
purple route to Wetwang also leaves from the Twilight Bus Stop at the rear of the leisure 
centre. Students should collect a booklet of tickets from the ACE reception and for travel on 
the purple extension route, book a seat on the day of travel at the ACE reception by the end 
of lunchtime. Please ensure that students have a mobile phone in their bags to be able to 
contact you in the unlikely event that there is an issue with the service route. Please see the 
attached map for full details of each bus route. 
 
Best Wishes, 

 
Mrs V Loftus 
Deputy Headteacher 


